PBA Civil Litigation Section Seeks Nominations for Inaugural Award

The PBA Civil Litigation Section seeks nominations for its inaugural 2022 Professional Excellence Award.

The award will be presented to an individual at the Civil Litigation Section Annual Retreat April 29 to May 1, 2022, at The Gettysburg Hotel, Gettysburg.

Nomination deadline is Jan. 31, 2022.
   
The award recipient is an outstanding civil litigator in the commonwealth of Pennsylvania. Nominees must be a member of the PBA and the Civil Litigation Section for at least five years, be a civil litigator and/or judge for at least 15 years and demonstrate the following:
· Excellence in the practice and/or administration of law.
· Professionalism and the faithful adherence to the highest ethical standards.
· Civility, courtesy and fairness in dealing with others.
· Integrity inside and outside the courtroom.
The section may also consider other criteria, including but not limited to significant contributions in their area of practice, community involvement, bar-related and/or educational activities, advance a cause of underrepresented groups in the civil litigation system and enhancement of the civil litigation system. 
  
Nominations may be obtained on the website, https://www.pabar.org/site/For-Lawyers/Sections/Civil-Litigation-Section. Email nomination forms to Pamela Kance: pam.kance@pabar.org. For more information, contact Pamela Kance at (800) 932-0311, ext. 2243.
  





